HVA: Notice of holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 
On 26 Jun 2018, HVA Investment Joint Stock Company announced the holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:
At present, HVA Investment Joint Stock Company completed the issue documents, waiting for license of the State Securities Commission. After being approved, Board of Directors will build detailed plans to report annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018. The Company will send documents and program of the meeting in accordance with regulations. Therefore, HVA Investment Joint Stock Company expected to hold annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 on 20 Aug 2018
